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DISABLED CANDIDATES 

Considerable flexibility of ceremonial is available to even severely disabled candidates. They 
should not therefore be discouraged in their desire to become Freemasons. As each 
situation tends to be unique, discussions with a view to assisting such a candidate should be 
initiated with your Group and thence with the Province. 


